
What adventures have we been on this week? 

Week beginning 21/4/25 

 

Book of the week– The Giant Jam Sand-

wich 

Rhyme of the week– Things for fingers 

Words of the week– hovering kneading, 

boiling 

Reminders  

Keep striving for 5 reads a week at 

home.  

Red group– Reviewing all set 1 sounds 

including special friends. The children 

are learning to read 4/5 sound words.  

Green group– The children have begun 

to learn set 2 sounds. They will come 

home with an orange sound book. 

Please do not feel the need to teach 

your child all these sounds as they will 

be learning 3 a week and set 3 in year 

1. Sound taught this week is ay 

Literacy 
Maths 

This week in maths we have been revisiting 

2D and 3D shapes.. We have played lots of 

games that have involved careful 1:1 corre-

spondence counting. We have been count-

ing orally beyond 20 . The children came 

up with different ways to make counting 

larger numbers easier. A few suggestions 

included moving an object as thet count or 

lining all the objects up to make it more 

clear.  

Our Adventures 

Welcome back everybody! The children have had a lovely first week and have got stuck 

in straight away with all the learning opportunities that have been provided. We have 

been learning all about St Georges day and how people celebrate this. The children have 

been learning all about the story The Giant Jam Sandwich and they also had ago at mak-

ing their own jam sandwiches for snack.  

This week the children have been 

reading the story ‘The Giant Jam 

Sandwich’. They have really en-

joyed this text and designed their 

own giant sandwich to trap the 

wasps. 


